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Subj€ct Fwd: 2700 23rd Avsnue, Oakland (Ed's Liquor)

From: MaftAryanthbryants3TT@cmail.com)

To: lovalmarvTs@vahoo com; ?i l? Afi l

Dat€: Saturday, March 31,2012 5:08 PM

Alornedo.-:-,,.,,,.,

.., 
"APRlozi]lz

Environnlentol Heoiil.

Loyal - an FYI for you. I should have relayed this the other day. I'll see you at Club Sport

in the moming (around 10am).

Mark

----- Forwaxded message ----------
From: Jan Schutze <is 0schutze-inc.con>
Data: Thu, Mar 29, 2012 at 17:32 ANI
Subject: RE: 2700 23rd Avenue, Oakland @d's Liquor)
To: "Griffin, Leroy" <1-Griifir @oaklandnet.com>, "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
<doma.drogos @acgor.org>
Cc: Mark BryaDt <mbrl ant5i77? gtrail.com>, mari <ntari4schutze-itrc conl>

Heilo Donna and Leroy,

The fomer property oq,ner is eager to transfer the oversight over the Ed's Liquor investigation to the

County. Wouid it be possible to accelerate the paperwork? Do we need paperwork? Couldn't we just

opeo a new case with the County?

Thaiks,

Jan Schutze
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From: Griffn, Lercy [mailto:LCriifin 0oakiandrrer c,rn]l
Sent: Fdday, March 09,20123t42PM
To: Jan Schutze
Cc: marl DoDrD Drogos; ! drogosra co.a lain eda ca.us
Subject; RE: 2700 23rd Averue, Oakladd (Ed s Liquor)

Hello Jan,

Based upon lny review ofthe documenls submitted I also recommerd hansfer ofthis site to fie Counry.
Donna. I will prepare the paperwork and send it to you.

LeRoy Griffin

Assistant Fire Marshal

Oakland Fire / Fire Preveniion Bueau

250 Franl( Ogawa Plaza

Ph-510-238-77 59 I fax i10-238-67i9

Fron: Jan Schutz€ lmailto: is a]schulz.-inc.coml
Seo| Thursday, March 08,201210:32 AM
To: Crifln, Lercy
Cc: man; DoDna Dmgos; ddrogos aco.alrnreda.ca.us
subject: 2700 23rd Avenue, Oakland (Ed s Liquor)

Hello Leroy,

I have had a briefconversation with Ms. Donna Drogos (ACEID regarding the Ed's Liquor propefiy in
Oakland (See attached report). Based on the charactedstics oftlte contamination encountercd, it is my
recommendalion to transfer the case fioItr the Oakland Fire Deparhnent to the ACEH's Local Oversight
program. Ifyou agree, please authorize the hansfer via an email to me and Ms. Drogos. The former on-
site gasoltre service station vJas a Tidewater Oil Co. facility whiclL over time, was absorbed by
Che vron,

Thank yor!

Jan Schutze
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